Supervisor’s Report
March 21, 2023

1- Financial Report

-Details of all income and expense transactions have been filed with the town clerk.
-Account balances as of March 21, 2023 for the general fund, highway fund, capital
improvement fund, and street light fund have been filed with the town clerk.

-l have not received any calls on the fence work as of now the add will run another week,
and if | get any bites | will call a special mtg to go over the bids. Tess got one call on the work on
the town hall but no bids in on that yet. A couple of the Pee Wee coaches have told me they are
willing to do the fence work if we don’t get any bids in th.e next couple weeks.

Timothy White
Town Supervisor




